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• Note of meeting  
 
Meeting with First Minister and Fraser McKinlay – Chief Executive, The 
Promise Scotland 
14 November 2022 
 
Present 
Gavin Henderson – Deputy Director, The Promise 
Colin McAllister – Chief of Staff, Special Advisor 
[Redacted] – FM Policy Unit 
 
The First Minister welcomed Fraser McKinlay and reiterated her commitment to 
keeping The Promise. The First Minister and Fraser McKinlay had a discussion 
including a dialogue on the positive momentum surrounding The Promise, the 
criticality of good measures of success to track progress and the need for investment 
in services to be provided in the right places to support children and their families in 
and at the edges of the care system. 
 
The First Minister thanked Mr McKinlay for his work to date and looked forward to 
continued progress. 
 


